
 
 
 
Amanda Robertson 
244 Prince Creek 
Pittsboro, NC 27312 
 
June 4, 2018 
 
Chatham County Commissioners 
12 East Street 
Pittsboro, NC 27312 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
On behalf of the citizen volunteers representing Chatham CleanPath, I request that you 
accept the Request for Proposal for Solar Energy Installations on County Facilities and 
Lands and proceed to obtain proposals from qualified suppliers as outlined in the RFP. It 
is our hope that you will proceed with this process in all due haste.  
 
In addition to the RFP, I ask that you submit the required documents to take advantage 
of the free SolSmart program for identifying those properties in the county that would be 
best suited for solar energy.  
 
I ask that you pursue solar energy for all existing energy use in the county, where 
feasible, and require solar energy be included in proposals for all future new construction 
projects. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Amanda Robertson  


